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Welcome Nobles, Ladies, Brethren, Sisters
This year has passed us by quickly. Nomination of new 
Officers is upon us. I want to thank all of you for your 
support you’ve shown me thought-out this year.  We had 
some great events this year, We put on seven Parades  
and a Social event after each one, we filled the float 
with lots of Nobles, Ladies, Brethren, Sisters. A special 
thanks to the Job’s Daughters. Seven Dinners were put 
on; Rhody Parade House Party was put on by John and 
Jenny Coleman, Thank You. Fort Bragg Fish fry was a great 
turn out 40 people showed up, thank you Ken and Karen 
Spaulding for cooking a special fish dinner. What a great 
time, next year will even be more fun. Please come join us.

This Month’s Calendar:
November 20th Clown Meeting 5 P.M. 
Eel River Empire Lodge #147, Fortuna 
November  23rd  RSC Board Meeting & 
Election of Officers 2 P.M. Eureka Moose Lodge, Eureka

Dan Martin, President Redwood Shrine Club
707-768-9147, dm34590@gmail.com
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Brothers and Sisters—We encourage you to make donations to YOUR Northcoast Masonic Trestleboard to keep it coming to all 
members of the Masonic Family located in our beautiful Northcoast area. Donations made directly, as well as advertising sponsorships, 
are credited to your organization. You may use the coupon below to send in your contribution. Any amount is welcome and can be 
made in honor/memory of a friend or loved one. Every little bit helps—so please send what you can today!

THANK YOU DONORS!

2023
Trestleboard Olympics

Please remember that donations go to 
the organization of your choice to help 
defray their monthly costs of this im-
portant publication and your donation is 
noted in each month’s edition. You can 
make a donation in any amount, in your 
name, in memory of, in honor of or you 
can insert your business card (Business 
Card ads cost $10.00 per month)

Please make checks payable 
to: Your Own Organization 
and mail to:
Alan Smyth
c/o Six Rivers Lodge
251 Bayside Rd.
Arcata, CA 95521

I would like to contribute to The Northcoast Trestleboard for the 2022 year at the following level:
	 BRONZE	 SILVER  	 GOLD  	 PLATINUM  	 DIAMOND
  	 up to $25	 $26-$50	 $51-$75	 $76-$100	 $101 or more
Enclosed is my donation in the amount of $ ____________________________________
Please credit this donation to my organization: __________________________________
Please list donation in the name of ____________________________________________
Donation is IN MEMORY OF / IN HONOR OF: (circle one) ______________________________
I hereby grant permission to publish my name as a donor. Signature: ____________________________________________

The names above have been deemed to have granted consent because they have completed a donor form in the past.

import xls file do remove
trailing white
tabs

THE NORTHCOAST MASONIC TRESTLEBOARD
Published monthly as the Official Publication of the 101st and 105th Masonic Districts. Subscription price $15 per year to sojourn-
ers. Postage paid at Redding, CA 96049. The 15th of the month preceding date of issue is the deadline for all news items, photo-
graphs and advertising. Submissions after that date will not be included. All articles should be addressed to: Editor, Northcoast 
Trestleboard, P.O. Box 494160, Redding, CA 96049. Phone/Fax (call first for fax) (530) 226-9339 email: northcoasttrestleboard@
gmail.com. When sending by email, PLEASE PUT ONLY THE NAME AND NUMBER OF YOUR ORGANIZATION IN THE 
SUBJECT LINE. Do NOT put the month, or “Trestleboard” or anything else in the subject line. Remember that what you type is 
what gets printed. Please check spelling, grammar, punctuation and sentence structure, as well as capitalization. Items specific to 
the calendar should also be faxed separately or emailed to: northcoasttrestleboard@gmail.com

BRONZE
Suzanne L & Michael W Alcorn 
Marc A Mesmer 
Edward E  Harr 
Linda J & Mark A Mowrey 
Arlene K Giraud 
Gae C Geram 
Clifford W Moon 
Tim S Moxon 
Laird R Crandall 
Alice R & Thomas C Oliphant 
Rebecca Bauer 
Shirley Butler 
Marilyn & David Perkins-Merte 
Pamela McClelland Sadrian 
	 IHO Dan McClelland
Beverly A & David Walden 
Margie A Yates 
	 IMO Jim Yates
Naomi R & Milton M Abbott Jr 
Patricia L & Fred R Tomlin 
	 IMO Eric Peterson
Lynn Casillas 
	 IMO Alex G Casillas Jr.
Elaine A & Dale Grothmann 
Nadine & Verner Laursen 
Anne C & William S  Dann 
Janet A & Robert J Anderson 
 

SILVER
Vicky L Carson
Virginia W & James S Irving 
Richard D Mckenna 
Roderick E  Betham 
Maxine & Harvey Iness 
	 IMO Vince Dunn
Maxine & Harvey Iness 
	 IMO Art Bolton
Faye E & Bruce E Emad 
David J Mucha 
Steven  Blair 
Catherine & Lee Ulansey 
Kenwood E Benton 
	 IMO Herb Neely
Arnold  D  Waddell 
Mary L & Kenneth E  Christiansen 
 Mary & Burnie H  Kemp 
	 IMO Fred Nelson
 Mary & Burnie H  Kemp 
 Joyce L  Mather

GOLD
Helene E & Larry A Nicholson 	
	 IHO Leslie Nicholson
Janet L & Bradley K  Smith
Linda Myers & Michael R 
    Moreland 
	 IMO Roy E Moreland PM
	 & Franklin N “Bud” Myers PM
Janice & Thomas  Moore 
	 IMO Carl E Compton
Steven M  Jacobs 
	 IMO Rita,Isadore
	 & Harvey R. Jacobs
Jacqueline S & Lawrence R  Ford Jr.
 Pamela F Cavaanagh 

PLATINUM
Maureen L 
	 & Norman H  Sprankle
Carol H & George H  Durfee
Chris R  Mills
Gerald  Pearson
Donald  Ziengenfuss
John  Marin Jr.
James G Morrison

DIAMOND
 Robert H  Rex 
Garry LaFaunce  
	 IMO Maxine & Don LaFaunce 

Robert  Meng  
	 IMO Carolyn Meng 
Diane J & Philip J  Grunert 
Laurel L  Seymour-Beebe  
	 IMO Patricia Seymour Chapter 
	 # 207 & Arthur Seymour 
	 Lodge #106 
Linde D  Ballentine  
	 IMO Marge & Jim Ballentine 
Kaye M  Letchworth  
	 IMO Travis Howard Letchworth 
Martha A  Peters 
Alan J  Smyth  
	 IMO Jacque P Smyth &
	 IHO Patricia R. Newell 
Pierre G  Carbonneau 
Joseph G  Wrigley 
Thomas & Laraine  Hooper 
Lynett  & Mike  Flockhart  
	 IMO Gwen & Ernie Gossett 
Patricia D & William W  Stewart  
	 IMO Helen & Don McDonell 
William Butrica  
	 IMO Marie Butrica 
Kathleen Mary Vertar  
	 IMO Michael J Vertar 
Charles J  Walz 
Joyce L & Frank E  Allden
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Don’t forget:

For spelling mistakes and missing digits

That you’ve included all your vital details (email, URL, 
etc)

If your design reaches all the way to the edge of the 
bleed (explained to the right, if you’re not sure)

The orientation of your design. To check, fold this 
page in half - do your designs face the right way up?

Please check:

The colour will look different on your screen to the final 
print.

This proof is not a print-ready file. Any images on this 
preview are high-resolution, but are not our full print 
resolution. So your final print will look even snazzier than it 
does already.

 

Bleed (your design should fill this)

Trim (this is where we aim to trim your 
cards)

Safe area (Make sure any important 
aspects of your design such as text and 
logos are inside of the safe area, 
otherwise they may be cut off)  

What do the symbols mean?

Read through our Frequently Asked 
Questions or contact our Customer Service 
Team at support.moo.com

Got a question?

NICHOLAS W. BERTELL
Financial Advisor

707-444-9212
nbertell@redwoodadvisor.com
923 3rd Street - Eureka, CA  95501
www.redwoodcoastfinancialpartners.com

Advisory Services offered through

Redwood Coast Financial Partners,

a Registered Investment Advisor.

FRONT BACK You'll get 200 of this design

Humboldt Lodge No. 79
Hello Brethren,
	 As we head into the fall/winter schedules 
are getting tight. Bro. Nang's third degree in 
Brookings had to be postponed. The Lodge 

hopes to have a degree there some time in the future, when 
it will occur will have to be determined. The November Stated 
meeting will be the Annual Elections of Officers so please 
attend. I look forward to seeing everyone there. The officers are 
busy getting ready for their proficiencies and we're getting to 
the last couple of degrees in the year before the family and the 
holidays start taking everyone's time. The third degree for Bro. 
Ayon was moved to Oct. 21th due to conflicts with Scottish Rite 
events. There is the Grand Lodge Annual Communications at 
the end of the Oct. If you have any questions or concerns about 
the proposed legislation please contact one of the Pedestals 
and let them know. Don't forget about the School of Instruction 
on Nov. 11th at Humboldt Lodge. The Installation of Officers 
has been planned for Dec. 9th at 2pm and the Annual Lodge 
Christmas Party for Dec. 14th. There is no cost for either event, 
please bring a toy or toys to the Christmas Party. Be safe.

Fraternally Yours,
Jim Briggs, Master

Rohnerville-Redwood
Chapter No. 76

Sisters and Brothers,
     Congratulations to our newest member, 

Ashley Thompson, daughter of our Conductress, Christie 
Young. Being able to guide her daughter through the 
labyrinth, made for a very special evening for mother and 
daughter. Ashley also prepared the last Masonic dinner. 
Thank you, Ashley.
    At our October meeting Kim and Ken Poulter were elected 
Worthy Matron and Worthy Patron for the coming year. Also 
elected to serve the Chapter 
were Christie Smith, Associate Matron; Karen Parlato, 
Secretary; Aiden Hill, Treasurer; and Bridie Hansen, 
Conductress.   
    November is here. This means farewell meetings and 
Installations. Past Matrons and Patrons will be honored at 
our meeting on Thursday, November 9. 
    Rohnerville-Redwood Chapter’s installation will be Sunday, 
November 12 at 2 p.m. It is a great time to visit with member 
from our chapter, as well at those from the other chapters in 
our district. We hope you will be able to attend.
    We would like to thank all of our members, and the members 
of other chapters in District No. 1, that helped us get through 
this year. Ken and I couldn’t have gotten through it without 
all of your support and help. We are looking to 2024 going 
much smoother.    
    
Upcoming Events:
Nov. 1 – Masonic Dinner
         9 – Stated Meeting (7:30) PM & PP Night
       10 – Installation Practice (6:30) Officers
       12 – Installation (2:00)
       23 - Thanksgiving

Kim Poulter WM
Ken Poulter  WP
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Ferndale Lodge No. 193

Greetings and Happy Fall,
	 Our Worshipful Master sends his greetings as 
he cruises his way through Europe on a European 

River cruise. Be sure to ask Brother Lee about all the historical 
places he was able to visit when he returns at the end of 
October.
	 Congratulations to Brother Ken Poulter on being chosen as 
Mason of the Year from Ferndale Lodge. Our November stated 
meeting will be election of officers for 2024 and bringing in the 
Flag.  Monday practices will be for the 3rd Degree. 

Larry Nicholson, Senior Warden
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 Ferndale Chapter No. 23

Service Awards. 
Diann Christensen, 

Deanna Bay and 
Janessa Woolley 

Our judges 
deliberating 

Hello Sisters and Brothers,
	 October brought our Halloween and 
elections meeting. We had several 

members come in costume and had great fun. We also 
had the pleasure of awarding 3 service awards to 3 hard 
working members, Deanna Bay, Janessa Wooley and 
Diann Christensen we can always count on them for 
anything, ! Thank you ladies you are the best !! Our newly 
elected officers are as follows;
WM Nancy Bay
WP Kirby Bay
AM Elizabeth Carter Lorig
AP Larry Nicholson
Conductress Deanna Bay
Associate Conductress Leslie Nicholson
	 Congratulations to them all, you will have a fabulous 
year! Ferndale is in great hands. Ferndale is also EXCITED 
to have a Grand Officer again this year ,Miss Deanna Bay 
as Grand Electa!! Perfect choice, we are very proud of you 
and know you will represent District one well. We also get 
to enjoy another year of our DGM Lisa McCombs, we love 
her! Grand Chapter is the 18th through the 21st of October 
more on that next month.
	 November will bring farewell and Installations, our 
meeting is November 8th and will be farewell to 2023.
Refrshments will be at 6:30 and our meeting at 7:30.
Installation dates are as follows :
Arcata Nov 19th 2pm, Camellia star Nov.18th at 2pm, 
Rohnerville Redwood Sunday Nov.12th at 2 pm, Ferndale 
Saturday Nov. 11th at 2 pm.
	 Life is short ! Make a Splash

Patti Cady WM 
David Chris Peterson WP

Halloween judging contest

LLEETT  YYOOUURR  LLIIGGHHTT  SSHHIINNEE  
 

YYoouu  aarree  ccoorrddiiaallllyy  iinnvviitteedd  ttoo  aatttteenndd  tthhee    
IInnssttaallllaattiioonn  ooff  OOffffiicceerrss  ooff  FFeerrnnddaallee  CChhaapptteerr  ##2233  

 

OOrrddeerr  ooff  EEaasstteerr  SSttaarr  
  

  
  

SSaattuurrddaayy  AAfftteerrnnoooonn  
NNoovveemmbbeerr  1111,,  22002233  

TTwwoo  oo’’cclloocckk  
FFeerrnnddaallee  MMaassoonniicc  HHaallll  

221122  FFrraanncciiss  SSttrreeeett,,  FFeerrnnddaallee,,  CCAA  
  

Nancy Bay, PM, Worthy Matron-Elect 
Kirby Bay, PP, Worthy Patron-Elect 

  

 Business Professional attire is suggested 
 

Refreshments to follow 
 

Contact Information:  Helene Nicholson, PM  

browncow023@outlook.com 

(707) 496-5951 
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Bethel No. 86,
Job’s Daughters

Six Rivers Lodge No. 106

Happy Fall, one and all, and can you believe 
the holidays are nearly here!?! Our Bethel 

is staying busy, busy, busy! 
	 On September 17 we had a mystery trip to the Trees 
of Mystery, and we all road the Sky Trail, said “hi” to Paul 
Bunyon and his blue ox Babe, and had a picnic lunch.  Such 
fun!
	 Our October 2 meeting was not our Deputy’s Official 
Visit after all.  A prospective member had found us and 
wants to join our Bethel, so we decided to wait for her 
petition before having an O.V. sometime in November.  
[As of writing this, we have fingers crossed we will read 
that petition on October 16.]
	 On October 7 we all met at Mrs. Quintrell’s house and 
made special ornaments (with a Masonic Family theme) 
and bracelets to sell for our holiday fundraiser this year.  
We plan to visit the stated meetings of the Masonic 
Lodges and Eastern Star Chapters to sell the ornaments 
and bracelets, so we hope to see everyone as we make the 
rounds!  
	 Leadership Camp in Livermore was October 13-15, and 
was a fun and interesting experience.  Newest member 
Carla attended for her first time!  Way to go, Carla!
	 A fun announcement for anyone who has not heard:   
Mrs. Sally Hansen, our most recent Past Bethel Guardian, 
was chosen to be the Grand First Messenger for 2024, and 
will be installed at Grand Council on November 11!  Her 
daughter, our own Miss Brooke, will be her escort.  This 
year Grand Council is being held on the Queen Mary in 
Long Beach.  We are sure they will have a wonderful time 
there!  

Best wishes to everyone!
Bethel No. 86 Eureka
Job’s Daughters International 

	 It's turkey time. A great time for families 
to get together and celebrate the holiday 
season. Nothing more important than family. 

We will begin our masonic month with the stated meeting 
on Nov. 7. We will be presenting the flag of our country, 
followed by elections for the officers who will lead us for 
the next year. Come out and see who they are.
	 We were unable to have our outdoor degree last month 
due to illness, so we will try again, but this time indoors, 
beginning with a 2nd degree practice on Nov. 14 at 7 pm. 
If you have a part, it is important to attend this practice 
as it will be the only practice before doing the degree on 
Nov. 21 at 7 pm. The subject of our efforts will be Charles 
Johnson. Looking forward to his advancement.
	 On Nov. 28 we will have an installation practice. This 
also is important, since we may have new people in line. 
Practice will make it easier for everyone. Time, 7 pm. The 
installation is going to be Sunday Dec. 3 with social at 1 
pm followed by the installation at 2 pm, and refreshments 
after, prepared by Heidi Quentrell.
	 As usual, keep an eye on your emails and texts for any 
changes or updates.

Fraternally, Peter A. Lindke WM

Just a reminder, November meeting is a week earlier  
(November 15th). We will also have our Traditional 
Thanksgiving Potluck Dinner at 6:00 P. M.  H. L. Anne Dann 
will be cooking the turkey this year. PLEASE call H. L. Tricia 
and let her know what you are planning on bringing. 

H. L. Liz Lorig, Secretary 

Eureka Court No. 109
Order of the Amaranth

The Bethel at the Trees of Mystery- such a fun Mystery Trip!            Bethel Work Party making ornaments and bracelets for our holiday fundraiser
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Redwood Nile Club No. 7
Nefru Ari Temple No. 17, 

Daughter of the Nile

Eel River Empire 
Lodge No. 147

Salutations Masonic Family,
	 As November ushers in shorter days and 

cooler temperatures, we're reminded of the esoteric 
meaning behind nature's changing seasons. Just as the 
world transforms, so too does our Masonic journey evolve, 
and our officer chairs represent this growth.
	 In the spirit of change, we have an officer position 
available, open to Master Masons from our lodge or 
Brothers looking to affiliate. This opportunity is a chance 
to play a vital role in our Masonic community, contributing 
to our lodge's continued growth.
	 Let us continue to draw inspiration from nature's 
wisdom and embrace the changing seasons, both in the 
world around us and within our beloved Eel River Masonic 
Lodge #147. If you're interested in joining our officer line, 
please reach out. Together, we'll ensure our lodge thrives 
like the seasons themselves.

Fraternally yours,
Simon Rios, Worshipful Master

Camellia Star 
Chapter No. 63

	 The Humboldt Lodge 79 Open House was 
a great success. Lee and I were there as 

curious visitors came in to look at a building which they 
driven by and heard about.  There was lots of positive 
feedback and amazement.  The Job’s and Rainbow had 
booths and Camellia Star had brochures and memorabilia.  
We also hosted an ice social for all passing though.  I went 
on the tour of the “Lodge Room” and learns new things 
about all the portraits on the walls.  
	 Our September meeting successfully gathered 
school supplies from members, which were donated to 
Alice Bierny Elementary School who thanked us greatly.  
Check out the photo.  We look forward to our October 
4th meeting with the theme “Tee Shirts”.  Use your 
imagination and have fun with it.  It will also be Election of 
Officers, so please have your nomination slips endorsed by 
two members on the dais.  There will be light refreshments 
before the meeting and love to have a volunteer. We are 
looking forward to upcoming November installations and 
wish our Grand Officers safe travels and a great time.

Starry love and light, 
Laird and Lee

	 Now half-way 
through this term, 
club members and 
guests were pleased 
to welcome Queen 
Jenny Pico- Moy for her Official Visit on October 14th. She 
was accompanied by PQ Suzanne Gallicho - Supreme Princess 
Zanobia. In addition to enjoying a delicious luncheon prepared 
by members of Ferndale Chapter OES, our books were found 
to be in exemplary order and we were able to send the Queen 
home with a car full of donations for Shriners Children's. Items 
included backpacks, school supplies, pillow cases, a plethora 
of Squishmallows of all sizes, soaps, shampoos and almost 12 
pounds of aluminum tabs!
	 An opportunity to participate in a Nile fundraiser was 
brought to our attention and we were issued a challenge to 
help our temple, Nefru Ari, be in the top five across the nation in 
Rose Garden donations. The Rose Garden is the Daughters of the 
Nile Foundation’s official Supreme Session fundraiser. The Rose 
Garden is also a reminder to honor and keep in memory those 
special people who “Made a Difference” in our lives. The best 
part is, you don’t even have to be a member of the Daughters 
of the Nile to participate! For just $5, Daughters of the Nile 
Members, parents, spouses, friends, and supporters can give a 
Rose to anyone they love and care for. These gifts not only create 
a spectacular Rose Garden, but they are also an investment 
to further the purpose of ensuring Shriners Children’s™ has 
the funds to continue to offer medical treatment, educational 
support, research, and care for the children without placing a 
burden on the families of the patients.
	 When you give a rose, you not only honor someone, but 
you also impact the medical care that the children receive at the 
Shriners Children’s™. When you share your thoughtfulness, you 
empower the Foundation to continue to make “Million Dollar” 
donations to Shriners Children’s™ and help make a difference in 
a child’s life.

How it Works
	 For just $5, you may purchase a rose in celebration, honor, 
or memory of a special person. The honoree will receive an email 
letting them know you sent them a Rose and their name will be 
added to the Rose Garden display at Supreme Session!
	 When you receive your donation confirmation, you can 
download the Rose Garden Image and paste it into an email to 
a Daughter of the Nile member, your parents, spouse, friends, 
and supporters or share it on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
Share the Nile Love! Go to https://donfdn.org/rose-garden-
program/ to begin sending Roses. Please Identify Nefru Ari No 
17 on the form you complete.
	 Our November meeting will be held November 7th, noon, 
at Babe’s Pizza Pasta in Cutten. Not a member yet? Please let us 
know of your interest!

Hugs and Love,
Pr. Nancy – Secretary of Redwood Nile Club

Redwood Nile Club No 7 
Nefru Ari Temple No. 17, Daughter of the Nile 
 
Now half-way through this term, club members and guests were pleased to welcome Queen Jenny Pico- 
Moy for her Official Visit on October 14th.  She was accompanied by PQ Suzanne Gallicho - Supreme 
Princess Zanobia.  In addition to enjoying a delicious luncheon prepared by members of Ferndale 
Chapter OES, our books were found to be in exemplary order and we were able to send the Queen 
home with a car full of donations for Shriners Children's.   Items included backpacks, school supplies, 
pillow cases, a plethora of Squishmallows of all sizes, soaps, shampoos and almost 12 pounds of 
aluminum tabs!   
 
An opportunity to participate in a Nile fundraiser was brought to our attention and we were issued a 
challenge to help our temple, Nefru Ari, be in the top five across the nation in Rose Garden donations.   
The Rose Garden is the Daughters of the Nile Foundation’s official Supreme Session 
fundraiser.  The Rose Garden is also a reminder to honor and keep in memory those special 
people who “Made a Difference” in our lives.  The best part is, you don’t even have to be a 
member of the Daughters of the Nile to participate!  For just $5, Daughters of the Nile Members, 
parents, spouses, friends, and supporters can give a Rose to anyone they love and care for.  These 
gifts not only create a spectacular Rose Garden, but they are also an investment to further the 
purpose of ensuring Shriners Children’s™ has the funds to continue to offer medical treatment, 
educational support, research, and care for the children without placing a burden on the families 
of the patients. 

When you give a rose, you not only honor someone, but you also impact the medical care that 
the children receive at the Shriners Children’s™.  When you share your thoughtfulness, you 
empower the Foundation to continue to make “Million Dollar” donations to Shriners 
Children’s™ and help make a difference in a child’s life. 

How it Works 

For just $5, you may purchase a rose in celebration, honor, or memory of a special person.  The 
honoree will receive an email letting them know you sent them a Rose and their name will be 
added to the Rose Garden display at Supreme Session! 

When you receive your donation confirmation, you can download the Rose Garden Image and 
paste it into an email to a Daughter of the Nile member, your parents, spouse, friends, and 
supporters or share it on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  Share the Nile Love!  Go to 
https://donfdn.org/rose-garden-program/ to begin sending Roses.  Please Identify Nefru Ari No 
17 on the form you complete.  

Our November meeting will be held November 7th, noon, at Babe’s Pizza Pasta in Cutten.  Not a 
member yet?  Please let us know of your interest!   

Hugs and Love, 

Pr. Nancy – Secretary of Redwood Nile Club  
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To put an event on next month’s calendar, email details to northcoasttrestleboard@gmail.com or FAX to (530) 226-0725

 	 SUNDAY 	 MONDAY           	TUESDAY      WEDNESDAY 	  THURSDAY 	 FRIDAY 	 SATURDAY

6:30 PM EEL
RIVER DINNER

& STATED

7:00 PM
HUMBOLDT 79 
STATED MTG

7:30 PM
ARCATA OES 207

7:00 PM BETHEL 
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

7:00 PM
CRESCENT CITY 
45 STATED MTG

12:00 PM
REDWOOD 

NILE CLUB #7

6:30 PM SIX
RIVERS #106

DINNER & 
STATED

7:30 PM
FERNDALE OES 

23

6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT

ASSEMBLY IORG

7:30 PM
FERNDALE 193
STATED MTG &

REFRESHMENTS

TRESTLEBOARD
DEADLINE 5PM

7:00 PM BETHEL
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

EUREKA
COURT #109
AMARANTH

THANKSGIVING 
POTLUCK DINNER 
6 PM, 7:30 PM MTG

7:30 PM 
CAMELLIA 
STAR #63

7:30 PM 
SCOTTISH RITE 

STATED MEETING

REDWOOD 
SHRINE CLUB 

BOARD MEETING 
2:00 PM

7:30 PM
ROHNERVILLE-
REDWOOD #76

ROHNERVILLE-
REDWOOD #76 
INSTALLATION 

2 P.M.



ARCATA #207
1st Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Sally Hansen 707-616-5572 
WP - Gary Quintrell 707-443-7305
AM - Lisa McCombs 707-834-3026
AP - Jeffrey White 707-834-3063
S - Alan J. Smyth 707-822-1211
2023

FERNDALE #23
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Patti Cady 707-845-6943
WP - Chris Petersen 707-733-5575
AM -  Nancy Bay 707-845-1658
AP - Kirby Bay 707-845-1657
S - Helene Nicholson 707-496-5951
2023

ROHNERVILLE-REDWOOD #76
2nd Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Kim Poulter - 707-298-4322
WP - Ken Poulter 707-617-0073
AM - Cynthia Leeper 707-502-8461
AP - 
S - Karen Parlato 707-725-3532
2023

CAMELLIA STAR #63
1st Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Laird Crandall 530-410-3075
WP - Lee Astorino 707-362-0377
AM - JoAnna Matlock 707-496-7944
AP - Michael Biesen 707-442-7437
S - Peggy Mecham-Carlotti 707-633-6875
2023

DEPUTY GRAND MATRON — Lisa McCombs - Arcata #207 - Phone (707 834-3026 - email: lisahhh36@gmail.com

101st Masonic District
c/o Six Rivers Masonic Lodge
251 Bayside Road
Arcata, CA 95521

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED
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U.S. POSTAGE

P A I D
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e
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November 2023

HUMBOLDT Lodge #79
P.O. Box 197,
Eureka 95502

Phone: 443-3079
humboldtLodge79.org

STATED MEETING
FIRST THURSDAY 7:00 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
James B. Briggs (Traci)
707-845-7739
785 Hilma Dr.
Eureka, CA. 95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Daniel V. Sarver (DeAnn)
707-296-0418
3550 N St
Eureka, CA. 95503
JUNIOR WARDEN
Davin J. Bowerman (Gaosong)
707-672-2111
6128 Beechwood Dr.
Eureka, CA. 95503
TREASURER
Ash-Lee J. Moore (Victoria)
707-640-4956
3121 Oregon St.
Eureka, CA. 95503
SECRETARY
William J. Lambo PM (Sandy)
H. 707-442-7355
C. 707-672-9218
410 Herrick Ave.
Eureka, CA. 95503
wjsklambo@gmail.com

2023

EEL RIVER EMPIRE
Lodge #147

P.O. Box 51, Fortuna 95540
Phone: 725-2355
STATED MEETING

FIRST WEDNESDAY, 7:30 PM
DINNER 6:30 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Simon Rios
1752 Meadowlark Ct
Fortuna, CA 95540-3454
Phone: 707-845-5652
Cell: 707-845-5652
art@simonrios.com
SENIOR WARDEN
Michael Flockhart
Box 315
Hydesville, CA 95547-0315
Email: mflock4@hotmail.com
Phone: 707-768-3410
Cell: 707-502-1146
JUNIOR WARDEN
Jayme Gonzales
1004 Ivy Ln.
Fortuna, CA 95540-2807
Phone: 707-382-6978
jgonzo2050@suddenlink.net
TREASURER
Philip Aycock
707-499-1186
140 Webster St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562
SECRETARY
Richard H. Sweet, PM
707-764-3626
707-460-8557 Cell
394 Cherry Ln., Rio Dell 95562
wb6myf57@yahoo.com

2023

FERNDALE Lodge #193
P.O. Box 1265,

Ferndale 95536
STATED MEETING
SECOND MONDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Lee Astorino, PM
707-362-0377
517 15th St.
Eureka, CA 95501
SENIOR WARDEN
Larry Nicholson, PM (Helene)
707-834-9015
4271 Grizzly Bluff Rd.
Ferndale, CA 95536
nicholsonlarry04@gmail.com
JUNIOR WARDEN
David C. Petersen PM
707-733-5575
1975 Copenhagen Rd.
Loleta, CA 95551
TREASURER
Kirby L. Bay, PM (Nancy)
707-786-9563
1907 Crosby Rd.
Ferndale 95536
SECRETARY
Jim Grinsell, PM (Susan)
707-786-9590
P.O. Box 802
Ferndale 95536
j_and_w@frontiernet.net

 2023

105th Masonic District Inspector: Robert Pollard, PM (Leia)
1969 Elmwood Pl., McKinleyville, CA 95519 Ph: 707-362-1991

Assistant Grand Lecturer Division I: Gary Quintrell, PM
2355 Bongio Ct., Eureka 95503 Ph. 443-7305

email: GQHQ@suddenlink.net

next Trestleboard deadline: Wednesday, November 15th at 5:00pm

SIX RIVERS Lodge #106
251 Bayside Rd.,

Arcata 95521
Phone: 822-1211
STATED MEETING
FIRST TUESDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Peter A. Lindke PM
707-822-2608
3150 Brian Court
Arcata CA 95521
SENIOR WARDEN
Steven M.Jacobs PM
707-839-2186
800 Sawdust Trail 
McKinleyville CA 95519
JUNIOR WARDEN
Herman W. Bouler
707-953-4286
1770 Bella Vista Rd.
McKinleyville, CA 95319
TREASURER
Gary R. Quintrell PM
707-443-7305
2355 Bongio Court
Eureka CA 95503
SECRETARY
Alan J. Smyth, PM (Pat)
707-822-1211
251 Bayside Rd.
Arcata, CA 95521-6463
6riversLodge@suddenlinkmail.com

2023


